
 

The North Brunswick Domestic Violence Response Team along with 

PBA 160  

is hosting a Supply Drive for Survivors of Domestic Violence and 

their children currently housed in permanent, affordable, safe housing. 

As we kick off a new year, we’re reaching out for your help to restock essential items. 

for these residents. They are currently in need of both cleaning and personal products. 

We will be accepting donations of shampoo/conditioner, body and hand soap, feminine 

products, loofahs, laundry detergent, paper towels, toilet paper, dish soap, and other 

cleaning supplies to maintain a welcoming and safe environment.  

Donations of cash are all accepted as they have a private Amazon wish list  

which we are able to purchase from.  

You may drop off donations in the Police Records department at 710 Hermann Road  

or the Finance department in the annex building on Renaissance Blvd. 

Collections will run until 2/14 

Your generous donations make a tangible difference in the lives of survivors rebuilding their 

futures and goes a long way in creating a safe and welcoming home for these residents. 

Thank you 

                                                                                                                    


